| - -Mobile~

12920 SE 38" Street
Bellevue, WA 98006

Via Web Portal

October 17, 2014

Steven King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket U-140621
Dear Mr. King:

T-Mobile West LLC (“T-Mobile”) commends the Commission’s effort as
reflected in its draft rules to establish reasonable pole attachment rules for
Washington. T-Mobile intends to participate in the upcoming October 28"
workshop.

Sincerely,
TN Y Mutae
Teri Y. Ohta

Principal Corporate Counsel,
State Regulatory Affairs




